Test drive a Ford and send students to DC

Bugle-Observer (Woodstock, New Brunswick) Fri Nov 25 2011 Page: D1

Section: Business

Reprinted with permission from the Bugle-Observer

Area residents and visitors can head to Woodstock High School this Saturday morning, Nov. 26, where they can test drive a new Ford, buy a Christmas wreath and help send 40 Grade 9 students and teachers to Washington, D.C.

Linda MacFarlane, who is helping organize this Saturday's fundraiser, said the event is the latest in a series of activities being carried out to help cover costs of April's trip to visit the National Holocaust Memorial in the U.S. capital.

"Corey Ford and Ford Canada have graciously donated their time and \$20 for every test drive that takes place on Saturday, Nov. 26, between 8:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. at Woodstock High School," explained MacFarlane. "We invite everyone to come out and take part. Your participation will help send a student on a very important trip."

While Corey Ford offers the "Drive One 4 UR School" event, added MacFarlane, Rose Enterprises will be on hand selling wreaths and kissing balls, with part of the funds from that sale to be donated to the trip.

She said the students will be raising funds throughout the year. They will also be volunteering at least 16 hours in various community-based activities.

The Asper Foundation is a major sponsor of the trip in attempt to education Canadian students about the holocaust.